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IIM Ahmedabad hosted an elaborate mix of firms from diverse sectors during the recently 

conducted Laterals Placement Process, concluded on 21st January 2025. The highest offers (11) 

were rolled out by FinIQ Consulting. Other recruiters present included Browserstack, 

Mastercard, Navi, Zomato, and Vector Consulting Group, amongst others. 

 

The Final Placement Process 2024-25 for the PGP program of IIM Ahmedabad commences 

on 31st January 2025. IIM Ahmedabad follows a cluster-cohort-based placement process 

wherein companies are assorted into cohorts on the basis of their industry profiles and several 

cohorts are invited to the campus in a particular cluster. 

  

The schedule for the same is as follows: 

 

Cluster 1: 31st January 2025 

Cluster 2: 3rd February 2025 

Cluster 3: 6th February 2025 

 

The institute will follow a rolling process post Cluster 3, if necessary. 

 

The Final Placement Process for the PGP-FABM program of IIM Ahmedabad will begin on 

31st January 2025, with Cluster 1. Cluster 2 and Cluster 3 will follow on 3rd and 6th February 

2025 respectively. The institute will follow a rolling process post that, if necessary. 

 

We understand that there will be considerable interest among your readership across India and 

abroad regarding the placements at IIM Ahmedabad. Therefore, we will continue our policy 

of proactively reaching out to the media by issuing a press release following each cluster. This 

will be released on the IIMA website around 10:00 PM on each of the cluster days mentioned 

above for Clusters 1 and 2. The Cluster 3 report and the Consolidated report will be sent 

together.  

All the reports are accessible from the link: https://www.iima.ac.in/academics/media-releases 

 

We request your cooperation in our endeavour to conduct a smooth and transparent recruitment 

process. The Placement Committee will be extremely busy managing the process throughout 

the day, and hence, we will not be able to answer individual media queries. 

Kindly wait for the official press release in the evening, which will contain authentic 

information. We earnestly request that you refrain from trying to gather information from 

unofficial sources, as it will only lead to misinformation and speculation. 

 

In case of any urgent queries, please reach out to Divya Vardayini, Placement Media 

coordinator (only after 10:00 PM on Placement days) at +91 6202849546 

or media.placement@iima.ac.in. 
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